
 

 

 

 

 

 

      May 13, 2008 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

and the Common Council 

Racine, WI  53402 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

  
 I would like to meet with the Public Works and Services Committee to request 

that the street opening permit fee be increased from $125 to $150. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 Richard M. Jones 

      Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:das 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


